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As an eight-year resident of St. Johns, in pretty good health and relatively robust in 

my late 60s, I've always considered that I'd act as a helper if and when The Big One 

Strikes. But if we St. Johns citizens are cut off from the rest of the city due to bridges 

failing, with no medical help, food, and toxic pollution from nearby fuel tanks, there 

will be little to nothing I can do to help my neighbors weather this disaster. i feel 

helpless in this scenario.  

 

We desperately need a new emergency route to ensure that the citizens of St. Johns 

aren't left behind and forgotten in the emergency we all know is coming. Please help 

us!  


